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During the past week, Council has focused its construction activities on the three kilometre 
section of road to be sealed in early February 2014. Work on the final 1.5km stretch of road to 
the freeway continues with construction of the final layers of road base. 

Road users are reminded to continue to be vigilant within the construction zone and to 
adhere to road works speed limits of 25km/h (while works are underway) and 40km/h at all 
other times. 

Further information is available via Council’s website at www.murraybridge.sa.gov.au or by 
collecting a Project Fact Sheet from the Local Government Centre at 2 Seventh Street, 
Murray Bridge. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Council by telephoning 85391160.    

To report Malleefowl sightings or incidents, please contact 1800 913 613.  

Peter Bond,  
Chief Executive Officer 
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